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This is a comment on the draft of the Peak Demand Forecast. 
 
I am an engineer and will always notice rounding off errors. Table 1 lists forecast numbers for 
peak demand and  is replete with rounding  errors which are a characteristic of CEC reports 
with estimated numbers.  The computer may show 5 digit numbers on the screen but at least 
the last two numbers are meaningless and reflect badly on the value of the forecast. If you 
wish to show meaningful numbers on the forecast round off the last two digits. 
 
Examples 
22,616 makes more sense as 22,600 
22,936    “        “         22,900 
24,686        “         24,700 
 
Frank Brandt 
San Jose, CA 
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